Archbishop Ryan High School

11201 Academy Road | Philadelphia, PA 19154-3397 Phone 215-637-1800 ext. 281 | Fax 215-637-4019 | pmcpeak@archbishopryan.com



Office of Admissions

Day in the Life of an Archbishop Ryan Student

Dear Parents and Students,

It is normal to be both excited and nervous about your Shadow Day. *Sometimes, it's the parents that are more nervous*. I assure you, the administration and faculty at Archbishop Ryan are prepared to provide you with the ultimate Shadow Day experience. All you need to bring is a positive attitude and a desire to learn. I will explain all about your day when you arrive.

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

- 1. Please arrive at 7:45 am (parents should escort the child)
- 2. Report to the President's Office via the South entrance (There is a statue of St. Francis at the door)
- 3. Wear your school uniform
- 4. You do not need to bring anything at all you will be given pencil and a packet with everything you need for the day
- 5. You may carry a cell phone in your pocket but it must be off during school hours
- 6. You will receive a lunch pass for a *free lunch* in the cafeteria
- 7. You will be dismissed at 1:45 and can be picked up in the President's Office.

Thank you for allowing your child to experience a day in the life of an Archbishop Ryan student.

For more information, please contact me.

Pam McPeak '78 Director of Admissions 215-637-1800, Extension 281 Admissions@ArchbishopRyan.com